
 

21 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Partner the School by Being a Member of the RGPS Parent Volunteer Group (PVG) 

The strong support from the PVG has added to the vibrant school environment at RGPS. It stems from a culture of 

trust between the parents and the school, and the common philosophy and goal that both share and desire – that 

every child matters and deserves to have the best opportunity to develop her talents and excel. 

The desire and trust have led to the PVG partnering the school in initiating, collaborating and/or carrying out different 

projects for the girls like the Character Development Programme (CDP) which is now incorporated into the curriculum, 

Contact Time Classroom (CTC) Programmes ongoing since 2005, Racial Harmony week, Healthy lifestyle events 

e.g. Health Fair, Interview Skills Workshop, Mother Tongue Week, and many other projects. 

Over the years, the PVG has dedicatedly built and fostered strong partnerships with the school and her staff, through 

the alignment of its activities with the school’s mission, vision and values. 

And more importantly, we recognize that the PVG cannot exist without its members - the many parents who have 

given their time, talent and resources to help realize these projects! 

The RGPS PVG is a registered society, and all parents with daughter(s) in the school are strongly encouraged join 

as its members. The constitution for the PVG can be found on the website: https://rgpspvg.org/ 

The one-time non-refundable membership fee amounts to only S$60 PER CHILD (based on S$10 per year for 6 

years) for all Primary 1 students starting school in Year 2023.The membership will be registered under the parent's 

name and either one parent can be a member. The fee paid per child is valid throughout their 6 years in school with 

effect from 1 January 2023. 

For just a nominal contribution, all RGPS parent volunteers will be kept informed via email, of the many activities 

which they can participate and/or play a part in. This contribution helps defray some administrative costs incurred for 

the running of the PVG, maintaining the different communication platforms, hosting of activities for PVG members, 

conducting of Induction Sessions for all Phase 2B parents, as well as supporting events such as Healthy Eating 

Week, Teachers' Day celebrations and P6 Graduation party. Part of it also goes to subsidize programmes that our 

girls participate in, such as the Raffles Experience. With your support, this nominal contribution will help build the 

vibrant community in which you and your child belong. 

Many PVG members who have come forward to participate in PVG activities have found the experience enriching 

for themselves as parents, as well as being members of the RGPS community. Volunteerism and involvement in your 

child's community not only means much to your child, but you will also grow with them, and develop as a person. 

We look forward to welcoming you in joining PVG for the opportunity to experience the many activities in your 

daughter's learning journey at school! 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Elaine Quek        Ms Margaret Cheung 
Principal          Chairperson 
Raffles Girls' Primary School     RGPS Parent Volunteer Group 

https://rgpspvg.org/

